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I oppose this proposed legislation to require in-person voting on the date of an 

election the standard method for conducting an election. This is a solution to a non-

existent problem. The State of Oregon has an excellent track record of making voting 

simple and accessible for all registered voters.  I have been very happy with the 

voting process, from receiving my ballot and voters guide to putting it in the mail or 

dropping it off at an official ballot box. Why would we want to spend more money 

returning to voting in person? It doesn't make any sense. I haven't heard anyone 

wanting to return to the "old days." 


